
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
ANC 21-06C 
Anchorage Pioneer Home Resident Renovations 
 
 
 
ADDENDUM NO. 2 
 
Information in this addendum takes precedence over original information.  All other provisions of 
the document remain unchanged. 
 
Note to Bidders: Bidders are required to acknowledge this addendum on the bid form.  
 
 
Item 1 
Pre-Bid Walkthrough Appointments 
 
The Anchorage Pioneer Home Fourth Floor Renovation project was proceeded by a previous 
construction project that was terminated due to unforeseen conditions. That work was in 
progress when the project was closed. Contractors are encouraged to view the in-place field 
conditions during a pre-bid tour. To keep contractors and residents safe and conform to MOA 
Emergency Order #16, contractor site inspections will be limited to no more than 3 persons from 
one Contractors team at a time. Pre-bid tours will be conducted by Mark Moon, project manager 
and Steve Fishback, project architect. Tours will be conducted between 12/8/2020 and 
12/17/2020. To schedule a tour please make request by email to Mark Moon 
mark.moon@alaska.gov . Tours will be provided on a first come, first served basis.  Please 
bring and wear face coverings and maintain social distancing throughout the walkthrough. 
  
 
NOTE:  Deadline to submit Proposals is hereby changed to 3:00p.m. local time January 7, 
2021    
 

 
Issued:  12/03/20 

 
End of Addendum No. 2 
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